Bicknell Town Work Meeting
January 25, 2024
7:00 P.M.
I. OPEN MEETING/ROLL CALL
Councilmen Kerry Stevens called the meeting to order. Council members present were Steve Albrecht, Kerry Stevens, and Gregg Anderson. Weston Johnson came in a few minutes late. Kelsey Brinkerhoff, Carrie Brinkerhoff, and Scott Woolsey were also present.

II. PUBLIC COMMENTS
No public comments were made.

III. ITEMS TO BE DISCUSSED
Town Goals- General Plan- The council reviewed the general plan, vision statement, and goals.  Steve thought it was a good idea to look at goals every 3 months to know what we’re working towards. A few different ideas for goals were suggested. Carrie talked with Brock from Six County and he said to get rid of the last year’s goals that have been accomplished. He told her that it was a land only so the financial goals and community development weren’t supposed to be in there. The council decided to take out goals that were accomplished or had nothing to do with land use. Carrie will make the corrections and send them back to the planning commission.
Board Assignments- Carrie had given the council a list of assignments that would need to be split up between the four councilmen and the mayor. Gregg will be over the beautification committee cemetery, community garden, planning and zoning, as well as help with celebrations. Noreen will be over CDBG, CIB, town celebrations, and cemetery. Kerry will be over Christmas decorations emergency plan flags roads and town Park, as well as help with the celebrations. Weston will be over culinary water equipment, maintenance, flooding, irrigation water, as well as helping with town celebrations. Steve will be over flooding, memorial trails, tree trimming as well as helping with celebrations. All of the town council and staff will be over the town cleanup day.
Irrigation Valves- Irrigation valves need to be replaced. There are eight of them and it will be expensive but they all are in need. There was some discussion about finding funding, and Scott will find a price for new and rebuilding kits. The town Council would like to get a specific plan for replacing the irrigation valves soon it will be put on the agenda for February.
EMS Contract- The EMS contract was discussed and looked over. There were a few questions that were answered and then we will plan on passing it at the next town council meeting.
Quarterly Budget-The Board members were given a quarterly budget to review. Kelsey went over a few budget items that are probably going to go over. Overall things are looking good.
	III.           ADJOURNMENT
At 8:06 Kerry made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
____________________________________Mayor   __________________________________Clerk
